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Decision Profile 

DEXCOM Policy Review of 

References for District Superintendent Candidates 

 

Decision Required: 

 

Whether the DEXCOM policy, References for District Superintendent Candidates, 

should be revised. 

 

Why it is Coming to DEXCOM: 

 

References for District Superintendent Candidates is a DEXCOM policy and requires 

DEXCOM approval for any revisions. 

 

Background: 

 

As part of the DEXCOM policy governance process, one policy is brought forward for 

review each meeting. 

 

The policy References for District Superintendent Candidates was initially adopted in 

July 2020. It is intended to clarify the parameters and process for providing 

references for candidates seeking election as District Superintendent, and in 

particular, those that may be CPD employees. 

 

The current policy is attached. 

 

Recommendation/Motion: 

 

THAT DEXCOM make any changes to the References for District Superintendent 

Candidates policy that arise from discussions. 


